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INTERESTED IN SERVING ON THE BOARD?  CALL TODAY! 
 
Members interested in serving on the board should contact CEO-Kenny Ceaglske or one of the following nominating 
committee members: JoAnn Smith 715-748-2506, John Johnson 715-785-7777 or Patricia Waldhart 715-678-2385.  
Interested candidates will need to fill out a form and be willing to submit a brief questionnaire for publication in the 
annual report candidate section. Please contact one of the committee members by March 15, 2025 if interested.  
 

BOARD REPORT—NOV. 2024 
 

• Approved October disbursements totaling $557,229.  
10 new member applications, and October 2024 
construction in the amount of $99,669. 

• Reviewed financial results for October with $487,312 
Operating Margins and $593,758 Total Margins year 
to date.   

• There were 8 outages in September, with an average 
YTD outage time per meter of 1.3968 hours.   

• Three applications for discounted early retirement of 
capital credits to estates were approved with total 
capital credits of $3,622 to be paid out at the net 
present value of $1,702. 

• 38 delinquent accounts were processed for collection 
following the November 20th due date.  The total 
amount owing on these accounts is $16,338.  

• Other topics covered included updates from DPC, 
policy updates, and nominating committee 
appointments.   

Winter Driving Safety Tips 
Winter weather can cause power outages and bring down 
power lines.  Please keep these safety tips in mind this 
winter. 

• If you see a car in an accident with a power pole, your 
first instinct may be to rush toward the vehicle to offer 
help. Always remember to keep your distance from the 
vehicle and all electrical equipment that has been 
damaged. Instruct those in the car to stay inside until 
the power has been shut off. 

• If you must exit the vehicle because it is on fire, jump 
clear of it with your feet together and without touching 
the vehicle and ground at the same time. Keeping your 
feet together, shuffle or “bunny hop” to safety. Doing 
this will ensure that you will not have different 
strengths of electric current running from one foot to 
another. 

• Keep in mind that a downed line does not need to be 
sparking to be energized. It is best to assume all low 
and downed lines are energized and dangerous. 

• Never drive over a downed line because that could 
pull down the pole and other equipment, causing 
additional hazards. 

For utility crews, repairing damaged power lines is 
especially dangerous during storm conditions.  The 
increased hazards mean that extra time and attention 
must be dedicated to ensure that power is safely 
restored. Have patience while linemen work in these 
adverse conditions to turn the power back on, and 
remember to exercise safety and be prepared for driving 
in dangerous winter conditions. For more information 
on electrical safety, visit safeelectricity.org. 

 

For your convenience, 
Taylor Electric now accepts 
the Discover card as a form 

of credit card payment.  
We also accept Mastercard 

and Visa. 

https://safeelectricity.org/

